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A SECTION OF REDMAN ROAD TO CLOSE FOR FOUR MONTHS 
Road Closure Begins at 9 a.m. on May 27 

ROCHESTER, NY — The Monroe County Department of Transportation will close a section of 
Redman Road between Jacobs Road and Morton Road in the Town of Hamlin. It is necessary to 
close this portion of the road for repairs from 9 a.m. Tuesday, May 27, 2025 through 5 p.m. 
Wednesday, October 1, 2025 for a bridge replacement project.  

Motorists are advised to seek alternate routes. A detour will be posted.  
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Media inquiries: 
 

Steve Barz, Director of Communications  
stevebarz@MonroeCounty.gov 
(585) 753-1064 
 

Molly Clifford, Deputy Director  
mollyclifford@MonroeCounty.gov  
(585) 233-3699

 


